
From: Richard Hubert Smith  
Sent: 28 February 2022 11:14 
To: Planning 
Subject: OBJECTION to planning ref: 2022/0419T 
 
Dear Planning Dept 
 
I am writing to express my strong objection to the application for the removal 
 
of two plane trees in my neighbourhood of Millman St/Doughty Mews in 
Bloomsbury WC1 
 
My flat is in Shan House a sheltered accommodation block that benefits from 
 
the peace and quiet of the gardens and mews behind. 
 
The cutting down of these trees represents a thoughtless move by property 
owners 
 
with no regard for others in the neighbourhodd. 
 
Apart from the environmental impact on humans of losing 2 ancient plane 
trees that are beneficial for air quality 
 
there are many birds and wildlife that would also be affected. 
 
Central London is being stripped of any nature so the cutting down of these 
trees would be a retrograde step 
 
for the improvement of living standards for the many people and children of 
this neighbourhood. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Richard H. Smith 
 
Flat 15 Shan House 
52-58 Millman St 
LONDON 
WC1N 3EE 
 


